
Mr. Willis, 
 
This is Chief Riley Brooks of the Moffett Police Department I received the (pbt) today, I wanted 
to thank you and your agency (United States Deputy Sheriffs Association) for your valuable 
donation of the CMI Intoxilyzer (pbt).  This device will assist in bettering our goal to providing 
safer roadways for our community.  Attached is a picture it is of me with the valuable donation. 
Thank you again 

 
Chief Riley Brooks 
Moffett Police Department  
Moffett, Oklahoma 74946 
 


